Minutes of the Education Committee Conference Call
Mar.8th, 2009 
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Meeting began with discussion about the Occupational Analysis draft that Mike Gilmore had sent out. It was stated that committee members had the opportunity to review the draft from the last meeting, suggest changes and get it back to Mike for consideration. Mike made changes and emailed everyone his final draft. Everyone was happy with content and agreed that it was a document that needed changing as time dictated. It was also stated that the date be changed to reflect the revision from the old document. Norbert mad a motion to accept the new Occupational Analysis that Mike Gilmore had worked on. Glenn Overk seconded. Passed.  Mike will make final changes of date and font and email the OA document to the education committee members. Norbert will place it on the website.
Discussion was held about how to use the document and where it goes from here. The discussion centered on the scheduled meeting of the certified masons at the annual meeting. It was suggested that it be referred to as the Council of Certified Heater Masons and that a sub-committee of volunteers meet during the annual meeting to review the Occupation Analysis every year. Norbert put that into a motion and Mike Gilmore seconded. Passed.  Further discussion was then held about the Education Committee being a sub-committee of the Council of Certified Heater Masons and be called an advisory committee to the Council. No motion was made, and subject will need to be brought up again at a future meeting.
Norbert updated the committee on the status of MHA representation at MACS. He communicated with Brian Klipfel and Brian agreed to be MHA’s contact with MACS. 

Richard Smith brought up the emails about the LEED program and if MHA should have someone representing MHA in that organization. Norbert stated that Wm. Davenport at one time was interested in the LEED program and that Norbert would communicate with William and see if Wm. would volunteer.

Steve Bushway’s DVD is finished. The question about what to do with it was brought up by Richard. Norbert suggested that we edit it down to about 15 minutes and put it on the website for members and the general public to view. The original DVD is about 45 minutes long and Steve suggested he contact the person who worked on the DVD about editing it down. Norbert made a motion to spend up to $200 for Steve to get the DVD edited down to 15 minutes and then put on the MHA website. Mike Gilmore seconded. Passed.

A brief discussion was help that all attendees would attend the business meeting through the committee reports. Then Steve and John would show the DVD and have handouts for associate members. Steve asked Richard if he could copy handouts before the mtg. Richard stated that if gjiven enough time, he could put them into a booklet with binder. 

Richard reminded John and Steve that they will have to give a report to the general membership at Wildacres.  

Norbert made a motion to adjourn, everyone seconded. Passed.

